
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Public Advisory 

March 5, 2021 

Drain Line Flushing: Night Work 

Fish Creek Blvd SW at Tsuu T’ina Trail 
Northbound Roundabout 

 
WHAT: KGL is flushing drainage lines along the Southwest Calgary Ring Road. Flushing requires buffer trucks to 
support hydrovac trucks in parking along the sides of road to clean underground storm lines. Night work is being 
undertaken to minimize the traffic impact during the day.  
  

WHERE: Fish Creek Blvd SW at Tsuu T’ina Trail Northbound Roundabout 

 
WHEN: Approximately the week of March 22nd , 2021. Work cannot be performed at temperatures below -20° C and 
is therefore weather dependent. 
 

WORK HOURS: Between 10 p.m. to 6 a.m.   

 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS: Residents may notice construction noise and construction equipment traffic.  
Shoulder/lane closures along the above roads allowing for the delivery of work vehicles and hydrovac trucks. Residents 
may notice noise from hydrovac trucks as they are parked in the shoulder/lane closures cleaning underground storm 
lines. 

  
OTHER INFORMATION: Please visit www.swcrrproject.com for more details. 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. For addition information call 403-212-0565 or email 
info@SWCRRproject.com. 
  



 

 

 


